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   I support having Pacific Standard Time as the official year around time for that 

portion of Oregon that is on Pacific Time.  I also believe that portion of Oregon that is 

on Mountain time should remain on standard time year around. 

 

    Not changing time twice yearly has health and emotional advantages.  Standard 

time best fits most people's biological clocks.  School age children also are better 

served with later school schedules; thus, Standard Time is better for education. 

 

 


